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Yukon Ho!
The best of the popular comic strip collected
in one volume follows the rambunctious
adventures of six-year-old Calvin and his
tiger Hobbes

Humongous Book of Cartooning
Features the hyperimaginative six-year-old
and his guardian tiger in their most
memorable adventures from "Revenge of the
Baby-Sat" and "Scientific Progress Goes
Boink"

The Revenge of the Baby-Sat
FoxTrot distills popular culture through the
lens of everyday family life--offering a deft
and humorous critique on society's latest
comings and goings. You might belong in the
Fox family if you . . . dress up in a Batman
costume . . . model a scarecrow after your
sister . . . bake cookies to bribe your
teachers . . . spend all day playing
videogames . . . buy a cart load of junk food
when your wife is out of town . . . eat all
the candy out of your kids' Easter baskets
See what Roger, Andy, Peter, Paige, and Jason
Fox have been up to in this new FoxTrot
collection. Nerdy videogames? Check. Clueless
dad? Check. Sister hogging the bathroom
mirror? Check. With a refreshing blend of
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humor and truth, FoxTrot reminds us that
while a family might seem normal on the
outside, there could be a perpetually hungry
pet iguana on the inside. 2007 Reuben winner
Bill Amend delivers the hilarious, the cool,
and the hilariously uncool, all wrapped up in
Some Clever Title, the 42ndFoxTrot book.

Garfield Fat Cat 3-pack
Do you wonder if humans are the only beings
who wonder if they are alone in the universe?
Our sun is a star. In the night sky are all
kinds of stars, and orbiting those stars are
planets like the ones in our own solar
system. Could those planets have life like we
do on Earth? Planet Earth is not too big, not
too small, not too hot, and not too cold.
It’s just right. Our very own Goldilocks
planet . . . . Follow a young girl as she
explores these questions in this gorgeous
book about the wondrous search for another
Goldilocks planet.

Mercury's Bane
Compiles a selection of Sunday cartoons
selected and commented upon by the author.

The Informed Writer
An affectionate and revealing book about
uncovering the story behind this most
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uncommon trio – a man, a boy and his tiger.

Looking for Calvin and Hobbes
The final collection of comic strips from the
popular syndicated series follows the
adventures of Calvin and his stuffed tiger,
Hobbes

Thereby Hangs a Tale
Online: gocomics.com/calvinandhobbes/

The Calvin and Hobbes Lazy Sunday Book
The internationally bestselling fantasy
sensation is back, with brand-new stories set
in the world of Eragon and the Inheritance
Cycle! A wanderer and a cursed child. Spells
and magic. And dragons, of course. Welcome
back to the world of Alagaësia. It's been a
year since Eragon departed Alagaësia in
search of the perfect home to train a new
generation of Dragon Riders. Now he is
struggling with an endless sea of tasks:
constructing a vast dragonhold, wrangling
with suppliers, guarding dragon eggs, and
dealing with belligerent Urgals and haughty
elves. Then a vision from the Eldunarí,
unexpected visitors, and an exciting Urgal
legend offer a much-needed distraction and a
new perspective. This volume features three
original stories set in Alagaësia,
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interspersed with scenes from Eragon's own
unfolding adventure. Included is an excerpt
from the memoir of the unforgettable witch
and fortune-teller Angela the herbalist . . .
penned by Angela Paolini, the inspiration for
the character, herself! Relish the
incomparable imagination of Christopher
Paolini in this thrilling new collection of
stories based in the world of the Inheritance
Cycle. Includes four new pieces of original
art by the author.

Attack of the Deranged Mutant Killer
Monster Snow Goons
Sixteen-year-old Jeremy Duncan is a high
school freshman and an aspiring musician. He
daydreams about the day when his band, Goat
Cheese Pizza, records their first monster hit
single and they all pile into his van for
their cross-country, sold-out concert tour.
Between naps, study hall, and band practice,
Jeremy still manages to find time to be the
star of the hugely popular comic strip Zits.

The Indispensable Calvin and Hobbes
Calvin and Hobbes: Sunday Pages
1985-1995
Collects comic strips featuring the famous
feline with an appetite for lasagna.
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The Wrong Earth, Vol. 1
Calvin--a six-year-old boy with a boundless
imagination and a zest for
misadventure--confounds his parents, his
teacher and his classmates with the help of
his lovable stuffed tiger Hobbes

Something Under the Bed Is Drooling
In this volume of 15 articles, contributors
from a wide range of disciplines present
their analyses of Disney movies and Disney
music, which are mainstays of popular
culture. The power of the Disney brand has
heightened the need for academics to question
whether Disney’s films and music function as
a tool of the Western elite that shapes the
views of those less empowered. Given its
global reach, how the Walt Disney Company
handles the role of race, gender, and
sexuality in social structural inequality
merits serious reflection according to a
number of the articles in the volume. On the
other hand, other authors argue that Disney
productions can help individuals cope with
difficult situations or embrace progressive
thinking. The different approaches to the
assessment of Disney films as cultural
artifacts also vary according to the
theoretical perspectives guiding the
interpretation of both overt and latent
symbolic meaning in the movies. The authors
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of the 15 articles encourage readers to
engage with the material, showcasing a
variety of views about the good, the bad, and
the best way forward.

Scientific Progress Goes "boink"
The second installment of the Fisher
Investments On series is a comprehensive
guide to the Materials sector. Fisher
Investments on Materials can benefit both new
and seasoned investors, covering everything
from Materials sector basics to specific
industry insights to practical investing
tactics, including common pitfalls to avoid.
The book will begin with a discussion of
Fisher Investments’ investing philosophy as
it applies to the Materials sector. Then,
readers will be lead through a discussion of
sector basics , what drives the industries,
and develop a framework for individual
security analysis. Finally, the book will
look at industry fundamentals and discuss
what investors can do to protect themselves
in a down market. For more information visit
www. materials.fisherinvestments.com

Fisher Investments on Materials
A collection of the Sunday paper cartoon
strips in which Calvin, the self-proclaimed
"Boy of Destiny", continues to save the
universe with his alter egos, Spaceman Spiff
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and Stupendous Man--until Miss Wormwood or
his mother bring him back to reality. Full
color.

Tales from the Darkside
They're all gone. We remember them like
yesterday: pieces of our stolen heritage.
Things like NASA. Football. Parades and pies.
Good things, comfortable things. We remember
a time when we were alone in the universe,
safe and oblivious. But it's all gone now. We
called them the Telestines, and in the face
of their ruthless invasion we were powerless.
By 2040, all the world's governments and
militaries had fallen, and the remnants of
humanity exiled to the solar system. We
looked down on our blue planet, so close to
our birthplace, so close to our home. But the
miles may as well have been lightyears. Our
anger smoldered in the darkness of space. On
Mars. On Ganymede. In the dank crowded filth
of the asteroids. We swore: we will take our
planet back. And today, it begins. Our fleet
is ready. Our soldiers determined. Earth will
be ours again.

Some Clever Title
“Will get Buffy fans up in their feels.”
—Entertainment Weekly A New York Times and
Publishers Weekly bestseller From bestselling
author Kiersten White comes the first novel
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in a series set in the world of Buffy the
Vampire Slayer that introduces a new Slayer
as she grapples with the responsibility of
managing her incredible powers that she’s
just beginning to understand. Into every
generation a Slayer is born… Nina and her
twin sister, Artemis, are far from normal.
It’s hard to be when you grow up at the
Watcher’s Academy, which is a bit different
from your average boarding school. Here teens
are trained as guides for Slayers—girls
gifted with supernatural strength to fight
the forces of darkness. But while Nina’s
mother is a prominent member of the Watcher’s
Council, Nina has never embraced the violent
Watcher lifestyle. Instead she follows her
instincts to heal, carving out a place for
herself as the school medic. Until the day
Nina’s life changes forever. Thanks to Buffy,
the famous (and infamous) Slayer that Nina’s
father died protecting, Nina is not only the
newest Chosen One—she’s the last Slayer,
ever. Period. As Nina hones her skills with
her Watcher-in-training, Leo, there’s plenty
to keep her occupied: a monster fighting
ring, a demon who eats happiness, a shadowy
figure that keeps popping up in Nina’s
dreams… But it’s not until bodies start
turning up that Nina’s new powers will truly
be tested—because someone she loves might be
next. One thing is clear: Being Chosen is
easy. Making choices is hard.
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Garfield Hams It Up
The imaginative Calvin and his pet stuffed
tiger, Hobbes, take part in death-defying
battles with aliens, meditate on the meaning
of life, terrorize little Susie, and question
parental authority.

Calvin Y Hobbes Cada Cosa A Su Tiempo
Last Chapter and Worse
A New York Times Book Review Notable Book of
2017 An electrifying first collection from
one of the most exciting short story writers
of our time "I can't recall the last time I
laughed this hard at a book. Simultaneously,
I'm shocked and scandalized. She's brilliant,
this young woman."--David Sedaris Ottessa
Moshfegh's debut novel Eileen was one of the
literary events of 2015. Garlanded with
critical acclaim, it was named a book of the
year by The Washington Post and the San
Francisco Chronicle, nominated for a National
Book Critics Circle Award, short-listed for
the Man Booker Prize, and won the
PEN/Hemingway Award for debut fiction. But as
many critics noted, Moshfegh is particularly
held in awe for her short stories. Homesick
for Another World is the rare case where an
author's short story collection is if
anything more anticipated than her novel. And
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for good reason. There's something eerily
unsettling about Ottessa Moshfegh's stories,
something almost dangerous, while also being
delightful, and even laugh-out-loud funny.
Her characters are all unsteady on their feet
in one way or another; they all yearn for
connection and betterment, though each in
very different ways, but they are often
tripped up by their own baser impulses and
existential insecurities. Homesick for
Another World is a master class in the
varieties of self-deception across the gamut
of individuals representing the human
condition. But part of the unique quality of
her voice, the echt Moshfeghian experience,
is the way the grotesque and the outrageous
are infused with tenderness and compassion.
Moshfegh is our Flannery O'Connor, and
Homesick for Another World is her Everything
That Rises Must Converge or A Good Man is
Hard to Find. The flesh is weak; the timber
is crooked; people are cruel to each other,
and stupid, and hurtful. But beauty comes
from strange sources. And the dark energy
surging through these stories is powerfully
invigorating. We're in the hands of an author
with a big mind, a big heart, blazing chops,
and a political acuity that is needle-sharp.
The needle hits the vein before we even feel
the prick.

Space Chronicles: Facing the Ultimate
Frontier
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Calvin and his constant companion Hobbes romp
their way through another series of
adventures spawned largely in the boy's neverflagging imagination

AstroNuts Mission Two: The Water Planet
A large-format treasury of cartoons featuring
the mischievous six-year-old Calvin and his
stuffed tiger Hobbes

Homesick for Another World
The popular comic-strip duo roam their many
worlds in search of treasure and fortune,
approaching warp speed, fighting off killer
bicycles, conducting dad polls, and creating
a legion of snowmen and other not-so-alien
beings. Simultaneous. 1,200,000 first
printing.

It's a Magical World
Calvin, cheeky, hyperactive and mischievous,
and Hobbes, his cuddly toy tiger who, as far
as Calvin is concerned is very much alive and
kicking, are two of the most loveable and
hilarious characters to grace the comic strip
in years. Sit back and enjoy

Homicidal Psycho Jungle Cat
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Just Right: Searching for the
Goldilocks Planet
Cartoons follow the adventures of imaginative
young Calvin and his stuffed tiger, Hobbes,
as they cope with bullies, babysitters, and
the other everyday problems of growing up

Strange Planet
AstroNuts Mission Two: The Water Planet is
the second book in the laugh-out-loud series
by children's literature legend Jon Scieszka.
The book follows a new mission, where
AstroWolf, LaserShark, SmartHawk, and
StinkBug must find a planet fit for human
life after we've finally made Earth
unlivable. After they splash-land on the
Water Planet, they find power-hungry clams, a
rebellious underwater force, and a world full
of too-good-to-be-true. Can this aquatic
world really be humans' new home? And why are
these clams so eager to swap planets? • A
can't-put-it-down page-turner for reluctant
readers • Complete with how-to-draw pages in
the back AstroNuts Mission Two is full of
laugh-out loud humor with a thoughtful
commentary on the reality of climate change
at the core of the story. Eager and reluctant
readers alike ages 8 to 12 years old will be
over the moon about this visually
groundbreaking read. • Creatively
illustrated, full-color action-packed space
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saga • Perfect for fans of Dog Man, Big Nate,
Wimpy Kid, and Captain Underpants • Great for
parents, grandparents, teachers, librarians,
and educators who are looking to introduce
STEM and environmental topics to children •
You'll love this book if you love books like
The Bad Guys in Superbad by Aaron Blabey, The
104-Story Treehouse: Dental Dramas & Jokes
Galore! by Andy Griffiths, and The Stinky
Cheese Man and Other Fairly Stupid Tales by
Jon Scieszka.

The Authoritative Calvin And Hobbes
“A compelling appeal, at just the right time,
for continuing to look up.”—Air & Space
America’s space program is at a turning
point. After decades of global primacy, NASA
has ended the space-shuttle program, cutting
off its access to space. No astronauts will
be launched in an American craft, from
American soil, until the 2020s, and NASA may
soon find itself eclipsed by other countries’
space programs. With his signature wit and
thought-provoking insights, Neil deGrasse
Tyson—one of our foremost thinkers on all
things space—illuminates the past, present,
and future of space exploration and
brilliantly reminds us why NASA matters now
as much as ever. As Tyson reveals, exploring
the space frontier can profoundly enrich many
aspects of our daily lives, from education
systems and the economy to national security
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and morale. For America to maintain its
status as a global leader and a technological
innovator, he explains, we must regain our
enthusiasm and curiosity about what lies
beyond our world. Provocative, humorous, and
wonderfully readable, Space Chronicles
represents the best of Tyson’s recent
commentary, including a must-read prologue on
NASA and partisan politics. Reflecting on
topics that range from scientific literacy to
space-travel missteps, Tyson gives us an
urgent, clear-eyed, and ultimately inspiring
vision for the future.

Weirdos from Another Planet!
Straight from the mind of New York Times
bestselling author Nathan W. Pyle, Strange
Planet is an adorable and profound universe
in pink, blue, green, and purple, based on
the phenomenally popular Instagram of the
same name! Strange Planet covers a full life
cycle of the planet’s inhabitants, including
milestones such as: The Emergence Day Being
Gains a Sibling The Being Family Attains a
Beast The Formal Education of a Being
Celebration of Special Days Being Begins a
Vocation The Beings at Home Health Status of
a Being The Hobbies of a Being The Extended
Family of the Being The Being Reflects on
Life While Watching the Planet Rotate With
dozens of never-before-seen illustrations in
addition to old favorites, this fixed-format
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e-book offers a sweet and hilarious look at a
distant world not all that unlike our own. I
feel more attractive. Honestly, you are. It’s
the star damage. I CRAVE STAR DAMAGE.

Slayer
The Essential Calvin and Hobbes is an oversize anthology-type book including an
original 16-page story and color Sunday
cartoons.

The Essential Calvin And Hobbes
"From America's #1 funny feline comes a
repackaged edition of Garfield's thirty-first
collection of classic comic strips, in the
new larger, full-color format. Whether he's
down on the farm, lost in a world of his own,
or camping out with the gang, Garfield always
finds a way to keep life interesting. Now,
that might be bad news for Jon and Odie, but
it's great for the rest of his millions of
fans, as Garfield takes the spotlight for his
thirty-first star turn! Or, as Garfield might
say, when the going gets tough, the tough
take a nap."

The Days are Just Packed
A collection of cartoons presents the antics
of Calvin, a mischevious six-year-old boy,
and his stuffed tiger Hobbes
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There's Treasure Everywhere
A collection of comic strips following the
adventures of Calvin and his stuffed tiger
Hobbes.

Exploring Calvin and Hobbes
The catalog to an exhibition spotlighting the
comic strip features an interview with the
artist and information on the cartoonists who
influenced him, his early work, the tools he
used, the characters, and his depiction of
various subjects.

The Fork, the Witch, and the Worm
Chris Hart's Humongous Book of Cartooning is
a great value book covering everything the
beginner needs to master cartooning. It
teaches how to draw cartoon people, fantasy
characters, layouts, background design and
much more. This latest cartoon title from
Chris Hart, the world's bestselling author of
drawing and cartooning books, packs a wallop.
It's the cartooning book that has it all:
cartoon people, animals, retro-style
"toons'", funny robots (no one has ever done
cartoon robots in a how-to book before, and
movies like "Wall-E" and "Robots" were smash
hits and prove their appeal), fantasy
characters and even sections on cartoon
costumes, character design, and cartoon
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backgrounds and composition. The Humongous
Book of Cartooning is humongous, not only
because it's so big, but also because it
includes a huge amount of original eyecatching characters and copious visual "side
hints" that Chris is famous for. There is
more actual instruction in this book than in
any other of Chris' cartooning titles. In
short, if you want to know how to draw
cartoons, Chris Hart's Humongous Book of
Cartooning is for you. From the Trade
Paperback edition.

The Psychosocial Implications of Disney
Movies
Cartoons chronicle the adventures and
exploits of the rambunctious six-year old
Calvin, and Hobbes, his very-much-alive
stuffed tiger

Scientific Progress Goes Boink
The original stories from the TV show include
works by Stephen King, Robert Bloch, George
A. Romero, Pamela Sargent, Andrew Weiner, and
Zenna Henderson

Yukon Ho!
Collecting the smash-hit miniseries that
launched AHOY Comics! On dark, gritty EarthOmega, masked vigilante Dragonfly punishes
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evil maniacs and evades corrupt authorities.
On sun-splashed Earth-Alpha, costumed crookcatcher Dragonflyman upholds the letter of
the law. Now they're trapped on each other's
worlds, where even the good guys don't share
their values! This volume also collects all
the original Stinger and Dragonflyman backup
stories, plus extra behind-the-scenes
features. Collecting the smash-hit miniseries
that launched AHOY Comics! On dark, gritty
Earth-Omega, masked vigilante Dragonfly
punishes evil maniacs and evades corrupt
authorities. On sun-splashed Earth-Alpha,
costumed crook-catcher Dragonflyman upholds
the letter of the law. Now they're trapped on
each other's worlds, where even the good guys
don't share their values! This volume also
collects all the original Stinger and
Dragonflyman backup stories, plus extra
behind-the-scenes features.

Not Sparking Joy
Collection of cartoons based on the
enormously popular, syndicated series, which
ran in daily newspapers until 1995, features
thirteen new cartoons along with more than
140 cartoons that have never appeared in a
book form.
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